
Everyone is welcome · Our diversity enriches us all · We all do our best for ourselves and for each other 

  

 

 

 

 
 

                           

Spring Term Newsletter No.10 
Wednesday 18th March 2020 

 

Headteacher Awards 

Charlie W, Elliot, Ilan, Mahreen, Ruby Z, Sid, Sohyun, Uri  

 

Core Value Awards 

Aman, Coren, Esther, Kasey, Kayla, Kobby, Max V, Olivia T, Ruby D-P, Yike 

 

RM Maths                                                                 Pen Licence 

Level 1 – Eric, Issy, Kobby, Pieter, Rares                      Cody, Jackson, Hugo, Thom, Ruiwen 

Level 2 – Rares,    

evel 3 – Jason                                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Case of Closure 

Teachers and TAs are busily preparing learning packs for your children in the event of closure. These will be sent 

home with the children who are still in school. We are hoping to be able to deliver the others to your homes, but 

this may not be possible. The main line of communication for daily work will be via the year group Google groups. 

We have been checking whether families are accessing these, but there are a significant number of people that have 

not responded to the test email sent earlier in the week. Mrs Stepney has been phoning individual families to check 

but if you have not yet received a phone call please email sstepney@mayfield.camb.sch.uk to confirm that you 

are receiving Google group emails. 

Mrs Ayliffe and Mrs Stepney 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 
 
 

For further dates and information please refer to the school website http://mayfieldcambridge.org/ 

 
Thank you to all those who have registered Mayfield PTA as their Co-Op Local Cause.  

 Our new total is £854.18  
The link to keep sharing is:  https://membership.coop.co.uk/causes/36988 

 

‘Out of Office’ 

Our animal friends have all enjoyed a nice bath, and 

are taking a break for the time being.  They will 

hopefully be back visiting classes after Easter. 

Dates for the Diary 

Tuesday 31st March Easter Egg Hunt/Hat Competition 
Mayfield PTA 

Sunday 17th May Mayfield PTA  - Family Fun Run 
More info to follow 

Headteachers: Mrs P Ayliffe & Mrs S Stepney  
Mayfield Primary School  

Warwick Road, Cambridge, CB4 3HN  
Telephone: 01223 712127 
E-mail: office@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk   

Website: www.mayfield.cambs.sch.uk  
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